-----Original Message-----

From: Denise L Boehner [mailto:deniselboehner@gmail.com]

Sent: Tuesday, January 12, 2016 6:12 PM

To: EBSA, E-ORI - EBSA Subject: RIN 1210-AB39

Dear Sir,

This bill would be even more effective if there were a way to allow people on SSI could work part time and still keep their medical benefits. Someone living on SSI who is willing and able to work up to twenty hours a week is discouraged from doing so because that would also mean a loss of medical insurance. If the same person were to be able to work something like twenty-five hours a week or more they should be able to pay a percentage of the monthly insurance premium.

SSI means Social Supplimental Income. But this program should really be called Single Source Income because that is the way it is being treated.

Thank You for taking time to ead this.

Mrs. Denise Boehner

--

Denise L Boehner www.savannahsoundings.org www.uusavannah.org